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E-mobility devices, by their power and speed capacity should be considered as a motor vehicle and
therefore not be allowed on the foot path.Due to the lack of protection, these vehicles relate to
bicycles. The fact that their owners are using the footpath is showing a lack of proper bicycle
lanes.The focus should be made on increasing safe bicycle lanes.



